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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:   
 

I’d like to thank Clorinda Aldrich for bringing in the Red Cross representatives to show us how to prepare in case 
of a disaster, to Dottie McHugh for making the beautiful bags so we could package toiletries for battered women in 
shelter, to Darlene Hartman for providing us nourishment with her delicious “earthquake” cakes, and to Nancy 
Hagosian and Anna Cristoforo for the floral arrangements.  During the general meeting we voted on the slate of 
officers recommended by the Nominating Committee:  

 
President:   Yen Bachmeier  
Vice President:   Sally Kipper  
Treasurer:   Kathleen Farrell  
Recording Secretary:  Pansy Waller  
Financial Secretary:  Donna Earhart  
Corresponding Secretary:  Ann Impett 
Parliamentarian:  Sima Talai 
Auditor:    Helen Scholten 
Directors:   Clorinda Aldrich, Nancy Hagosian, Mary Hanson, Eva Monroe, Marica Salma 

                   
The new officers will be installed at our traditional Strawberry Dessert Day.   

This is my last message, most of all I thank every single person who made the last 2 years memorable and 
educational for me.  We celebrated the seasons with joy, enjoyed field trips to gardens and museum; we planted 
the gardens and performed community services; we cleaned the clubhouse and increased our revenue.  Above all 
many thanks for giving me the privilege to serve you in the last two years. 
 

 -Sima Talai 
 

 

Meetings and Events  
Monday, May 2   
11:30 AM          Meeting - Board and Standing Chairs 
                             Thank You Luncheon – Hosted by the President 
          

Monday, May 16 
01:00 PM          General Meeting - Installation of the FHGC 2011-2012 Officers 
                             Strawberry Social -  In keeping with tradition, please wear hats. 
                             Free to all members but please RSVP to Kathe Farrell (681-2876) 
 

Friday, May 20 
07:00 PM          Welcome New President – Cocktails & Hors d ‘Oeuvres Party 
                             Traditional “Old Goat” Program  
              Free to all members but please RSVP to Sima Talai (564-3508) 
 

Monday, June 13 
     10:30 AM          New Board Meeting 

                             Hosted by Yen Bachmeier at her home 
 
 

 
 

NOTES: 
Volunteers Wanted:  
Volunteers are needed with decorations, table set-up and clean-up.  
Please contact Sima Talai (564-3508) if you could help out with the Presidents Party. 

mailto:simatalai@gmail.com

